
 

SIMPLIFIED OVERVIEW OF THE SECOND 

PART OF THE STATIONING PROCESS 

Presbyter/ Deacon is re-

invited for specified 

period.  Chair and LSR 

informed.  New Letter of 

Understanding prepared. 

Circuit Application (and 

Circuit Profile) for 

Presbyteral Probationers 

to Chair and LSR – early 

September.                      

Initial Stationing Sub-

committee meets in early 

January. 

 

Circuit Profiles for 

Diaconal appointments 

to Chair and LSR – early 

September.                                                                     

Diaconal Stationing Sub-

committee meets in late 

October and late 

November. 

 

Profiles of ordained 

Deacons to Chair and LSR 

– mid September.                                                                                                 

Diaconal Stationing Sub-

committee meets in late 

October and late 

November. 

 

Circuit Profiles of and for ordained Presbyters to Chair and LSR 

– mid September. 

 

Following September Circuit Meeting 

Stationing Matching Group 1 (SMG 1) takes place in early November.  

Chair informs Circuit Stewards of any matches made.   

 

 

Chair and LSR hold individual meetings with Presbyters and Circuit 

Stewards to discuss the choices and finalise the lists  

 

 

Profiles are received and Circuit stewards meet to discuss and prepare 

a list of possible matches 

 

District Briefing for Circuit Stewards and Church Stewards regarding the 

next stage of the stationing process 

 

SMG 3 takes place in early January.  Chair informs Circuit Stewards of 

any matches made.   

 

 

 

SMG 2 takes place in late November/early December.  Chair informs 

Circuit Stewards of any matches made.  

 

 

Circuit Stewards arrange visit.  Within 2 days of visit Circuit Stewards 

and Presbyters are in contact to declare their mind to each other and 

their own District Chair.  If both reactions are positive the Circuit 

Invitation Committee proceeds to offer a formal invitation to the 

Presbyter.   

 

 


